
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S ARTISTIC GYMNASTICS CONFERENCE 

      Gothenburg, 31 October – 1 November 2016 

The Future of Women’s Artistic Gymnastics 

You are kindly invited to join the 2016 ‘Future of Women’s Artistic Gymnastics’ 

conference. An international panel of scholars from Australia, Brazil, Canada, 

England, Holland, New Zealand, Portugal and Sweden will present their latest 

social science research into gymnastics. Roundtable discussions will connect 

researchers and practice stakeholders. The main objective of the conference 

is to discuss current issues and to identify future research needs, which the 

researchers intend to address in a joint international project. 

 

 

 For more information: 

IKI.GU.SE/WAG2016 
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The Future of Women’s Artistic Gymnastics 

Registration of interest:  

1 December 2015 – 1 May 2016 

Registration of participation:  
1 June – 15 October 2016 

http://www.iki.gu.se/WAG2016

